
From: Kyla Streiff <kstreiff@indus.k12.mn.us>
Date: Mon, Apr 25, 2022 at 3:00 PM
Subject: Letter of Resignation
To: Laurie Bitter <lbitter@indus.k12.mn.us>

Dear Indus Administration and Staff, 

Thankyou for the amazing opportunity to work with all of you. It has been my pleasure that I 
have been able to build so many great relationships. In my time here, I've also learned a lot about 
public education and gained experience in that as well. Sadly, I will be not be returning next year 
for the upcoming school year. I have accepted a new career opportunity and will be transitioning 
into my position at the end of this school year. It has been an honor serving at ISD #363 and I 
hope everyone has a wonderful rest of the school year. Thankyou again. 

Kyla Streiff
ISD #363 Paraprofessional
kstreiff@indus.k12.mn.us
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